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October 31, 2006

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. : TR
P.O. Box 47250 S =

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 - =

Regarding: WAC Rule 480-90-238
IRP Wavier

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation respectfully requests a waiver of WAC Rule 480-90-
238 of the filing deadline for the upcoming Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) from
December 15, 2006 to April 15, 2007. The Company makes this request to allow for
additional time to analyze and incorporate the results of the Conservation Potential Study
being developed by a third party. The delay will also allow for greater public
involvement and should result in a more robust IRP. Attached is the proposed work plan
and schedule based on the requested extension being granted.

By making this request, the Company understands that if granted, this request will not
affect future IRP time schedules and filings.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact Katherine Barnard at (206)
381-6824.

Sincergly,

egulatory & Gas Supply
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October 26, 2006

Carole Washbum, Executive Secretary s =2
Washington Ultilities & Transportation Commission S
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. o &
P.O. Box 47250 -

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn: ' —

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation respectfully requests an extension of the filing deadline
for the upcoming Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) from December 15, 2006 to April 15,
2007. The Company makes this request to allow for additional time to analyze and
incorporate the results of the Conservation Potential Study being developed by a third
party. The delay will also allow for greater public involvement and should result in a
more robust IRP. Attached is the proposed work plan and schedule based on the
requested extension being granted.

By making this request, the Company understands that if granted, this request will not
affect future IRP time schedules and filings.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact Katherine Barnard at (206)
381-6824.

Sincerely,
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